
LaGrange County RC Club 

January 10 Business Newsletter 
 

 
 

 

No Official business for December…………… 

New Business: Meeting could not be held. Jerry did not get the key for the building so we had an 

informal round table discussion at McDonald’s. Jerry passed out sample introduction cards to be given 

to prospective members. Bill Boyd was introduced as a new member to those in attendance. Bill is from 

Hamilton Lake. February meeting will be held at the community building on February 10 at 7:00. 

 

Old Business: No old business 

Jerry – jbystry@heathenx.org 

Secretary/Newsletter Editor 

This newsletter is stored on our website along with past issues at: http://www.hostetlertire.com/air/ 

 Weekly flying pictures can be viewed on this link:  http://www.flightbox.heathenx.org/ 

 

 

Editors Comments:   


